COVID-19 Update

Stay tuned in with Gwinnett County Transit

Have you attended meetings, tried out our Travel Training
program, chatted with us at one of our events, or seen our
buses pass you by? Now you can learn more about Gwinnett
County Transit by reading our monthly newsletter. In The
Transit Bulletin, you can learn about updates to our transit
system, register for monthly events, discover tips for riding
with us, and much more. Visit Gwinnett County Transit's
website here. #GwinnettMoves

What's new?

To take precautions on our fleet of buses and limit the
spread of the coronavirus disease (COVID-19), when
available, hand sanitizer will be placed on buses for
passenger use. Bus operators have been provided with
their own personal hand sanitizer and disinfectant
wipes.

We are also deep cleaning local and commuter buses
daily, which is an increase from once per month. The
cleaning products being used for deep cleaning Kill
germs at a rate of 99.9%.

Starting on Monday, March 23, priority seating on local buses and regular seating in the front
of commuter buses will be blocked off to practice social distancing from drivers.

To stay updated on the measures we are taking to limit the spread of COVID-19, please click
here, or call GCT Customer Service at 770.822.5010.

Commuter bus schedule reduced


https://www.gwinnettcounty.com/web/gwinnett/Departments/Transportation/GwinnettCountyTransit
https://www.gwinnettcounty.com/web/gwinnett/Departments/Transportation/GwinnettCountyTransit/NewsYouCanUse

Beginning on Monday, March 23, Gwinnett County
Transit will operate commuter express routes on a
reduced schedule until further notice. For more
information about the commuter bus service changes,
please click or call GCT Customer Service

at 770.822.5010.

As we continue to determine the best ways to serve our
passengers during the coronavirus disease (COVID-19)
outbreak, Gwinnett County Transit will operate local
bus service on a normal schedule. For more
information about local bus routes and schedules,
please click or call GCT Customer Service

at 770.822.5010.

Have comments or suggestions about Nervous? Riding GCT is easy. Schedule
Gwinnett County Transit service? Please call ~ your practice session and learn "How to Ride
us at 770.822.5010 or email us at the Bus with Us" today!

transit@gwinnettcounty.com.

To sign up for The Transit Bulletin, click
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https://www.gwinnettcounty.com/static/departments/transportation/pdf/COVID Response - GCT Operations 3.23.20 - Commuter Service.pdf
https://www.gwinnettcounty.com/web/gwinnett/departments/transportation/gwinnettcountytransit/routesandschedules
mailto:transit@gwinnettcounty.com
https://www.gwinnettcounty.com/web/gwinnett/departments/transportation/gwinnettcountytransit/customerservice
https://visitor.constantcontact.com/manage/optin?v=001nFupVrVrNd7OZW0FXLz3EC5xuhwXyfvZ
http://www.facebook.com/GwinnettCountyTransit
https://twitter.com/gctransit

